
             Circular 47-2019 

 

Dear Residents 
 

Internal Telephone Extension Number Changes 
 
In an ongoing effort to improve our systems we have moved all our internal phones over to a 
more advanced system, in doing so we have had to change most of your and the office 
extension numbers. 
 
Please see attached the updated internal extension list for all the units and the list of all the 
Management Office numbers. 
  
 
Regards 

            

 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 


